
ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
 

Student Code of Conduct Acknowledgment 

Dear Student and Parent: 

As required by state law, the board of trustees has officially adopted the Student Code of 

Conduct in order to promote a safe and orderly learning environment for every student. 

We urge you to read this publication thoroughly and to discuss it with your family.  If you have 

any questions about the required conduct and consequences for misconduct, we encourage you to 

ask for an explanation from the student’s teacher or campus administrator. 

The student and parent should each sign this page in the space provided below, and then return 

the page to the student’s school.   

Thank you. 

Taylor Stephenson, Superintendent of Schools 

 

We acknowledge that we have been offered the option to receive a paper copy of the Brackett 

Secondary School’s Student Code of Conduct Student Handbook for the 2013–2014 school year 

or to electronically access it them on the district’s Web site at www.brackettisd.net. We 

understand that students will be held accountable for their behavior and will be subject to the 

disciplinary consequences outlined in the Code. 

 

Print name of student:   

 

Signature of student:   

 

Print name of parent:   

 

Signature of parent:   

 

Date:   

 

School:   

 

Grade level:   

 

Please sign this page, remove it, and return it to the High School Office no later than 

September 2, 2013. 


